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I believe hens should not be cruelly confined in battery cages and given sufficient space to move 

properly unhindered by over crowding or cage confinement.With access to the outside area as well  

The phasing out of battery cages should happen for the the entire egg industry.  

Also I think cameras should be should installed in all animal processing plants  

thanks Jane Cameron 


